
READING  

NINJAS 
 

Dear parents, 

  

Thank you for all of your support with 

reading at home with your children. 

  

Reading is the key to learning and it is 

so important that we work together to 

make sure we unlock reading skills for 

every child. Even older children need to 

read to an adult regularly and enjoy 

books together. 

  

We are so excited to share our new read-

ing incentive with you. From Monday chil-

dren will be working to earn ‘Reading 

Ninja Points’ for the books that they read 

and record in their reading records. 

Over this year we will award the children 

‘Reading Ninja Points’- the more books 

they read the more ninja points they will 

earn. We hope you will encourage your 

child to read daily and this will develop a 

love and excitement for reading. 

  

Happy reading! - Mrs Thorne 
 

“You can find magic wher-
ever you look.  Sit back 
and relax all you need is a 
book!” Dr. Seuss 
 

Harvest Festival 

Thankyou to everyone who attend-
ed our Harvest Festival today in 
church - it really was a lovely after-
noon, the children sang and pre-
sented their ideas so well!  Your 
kind food donations are very much 
appreciated and will go a long way 
in providing food for those people 
less fortunate.  

5th October 2018 

St Peter at Gowts C of E Primary School   
Fortnightly News Updates 

Dates for your  

diary: 

8/10/18 - Y4/Y5  PGL 
Meeting 3.20pm 

10/10/18 - PTA Christ-
mas Fair Meeting 9-
11am 

16-19/10/18 - Book Fair 

16&17/10/18 - Parents 
Evenings 

16/10/18 - Parent Coun-
cil Meeting 2pm 

19/10/18 - Break up for 
Half Term 

30/10/18 - Children re-
turn to school 

 

Attendance 
Well done to Year 2 

(97.6%) and Year 4 (99%)  
for their great attend-

ance this week. 

  
 

PARENT COUNCIL 

The next parent council 
meeting will take place on 
Tuesday 16th October in 
the school library from 2-3 
pm. Please come along 
and have your say. We 
look forward to seeing you 
there. 

PARENTS’ EVENINGS 

(16 & 17th October) 

Please keep an eye out for the 
Parentmail which was sent today 
letting you know about our online 
system for making reservations 
with teachers. We request that ALL 
of our parents attend these meet-
ings.  It is so incredibly important 
that we communicate progress and 
work together in order to benefit  
the children and help them to 
achieve their potential.  

LUNCHBOXES 

As a Healthy School, we do not 
allow any fizzy drinks or any 
sweets to be eaten at lunch time.  

Sandwiches, yoghurts, fruit, one 
piece of cake or one chocolate bis-
cuit, a drink and one packet of 
crisps are permitted.  

Chocolate bars, fizzy 
pop and sweets are NOT 
permitted and children 
will not be allowed to 
consume these. We ap-
preciate your co-
operation and support. 

Talking Time- 

TRUST 

What does it 
mean to trust some-
one?  

How can you be trust-
worthy? 


